Cyngor Cymuned Tregolwyn   Colwinston Community Council
                                     Nodyn Cyfarfod  Meeting Note
Meeting held on 13 February 2024
Present: Cllr E H Lewis (Chair), Cllr G A Jones (Vice Chairman), Cllr Carl Hadley, Cllr G B Morris, Cllr H Thomas, Cllr C Nightingale.

TWIG Application The main purpose of the meeting was to discuss the arrangements for the submission of the Council’s application for a Grant for the Woodland project to be submitted by 21st March 2024. It was agreed that the departing Clerk, Ms. Hookins be asked to submit a quotation for her work to complete the documentation on behalf of the Council for this Grant application.
Resolution under Standing Order 13 (a)(xi)
That in view of the confidential nature of the business about to be transacted, it is advisable in the public interest that the public be excluded from the meeting.
This was agreed by Members.
The Chair referred to the recent advertisement for a new Clerk and reported that the applicants were not suitable. It was agreed to make some approaches to one or two residents in the village to see whether they could undertake the role.
Next Meeting 19th February 2024.
